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This is another back door attempt to try and neuter our constitutionally protected 

rights - defined in both the 2nd Amendment and Oregon Constitution - by adding an 

undue burden on our gun shops for no other reason than to convince them to up and 

leave the state. Firearms dealers are already federally licensed. They already have 

strict rules to follow and can quickly lose those licenses if they fail to. Adding more 

red-tape, fees, and bureaucracy will not make this state one iota safer.  There's only 

one gun store in all of Mexico and it's controlled by their government. Yet they're #13 

of the top countries for homicide (https://www.datapandas.org/ranking/violent-crime-

rates-by-country).  This is yet another Democrat boondoggle to waste money our 

state doesn't have to look at an issue from a backwards perspective and draw us into 

another long and expensive court battle to defend our constitutionally protected 

rights.  Enough already.  


